FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

February 1st, 2023
DUBUQUE, IA -
The Dubuque Racing Association awarded the Dubuque County Firefighters Association 2022 DRA Grant that allowed for the purchase of a new projectors for the classrooms and emergency operations center at the Regional Emergency Responder Training Facility.

The $4,500.00 grant covered the cost of the equipment for the upgrade and made the project achievable with current set aside funds to cover the remaining installation and programming costs.

The Dubuque County Firefighters Association is a 501(c)3 nonprofit corporation that oversees the operations of the Regional Emergency Responder Training Facility.  The training facility is used by all fire departments, law enforcement agencies, and EMS services.  
To date, Dubuque County Firefighters Association received $923,000 in grants and support from the Dubuque Racing Association.  This includes a 2005 Future Fund Grant to help construct the training facility located at 14928 Public Safety Way, Dubuque.

For more information contact:

Thomas I. Berger
Training Operations Committee

Dubuque County Firefighters Association
563-589-4170
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